Polish Europe Class Association
Proposal for Rule Change in 2011
draft 14.06.2011
The AGM may decide
1. Sail bottom panel.
Our proposal is to allow sail bottom panel of other material than rest of sail body. We believe that use softer material for bottom panel will reduce breaking in that area that seems to be main cause of premature sail wear. It is especially important for sailors from developing countries who cannot afford new sail every year or two and often use second hand sails.
We also believe that proposed change will not affect boat speed, thus will not touch those who prefer to stay with present sail design.
Other classes, like 470 and recently OK dinghy have introduced similar rule few years ago and that proven to be successful (or at least not harmful).
So we propose as follows:
Rule 3.7.3.2 MATERIALS:
present:
(a) The body of the sail shall consist of the same woven ply throughout.

proposal:

(a) The body of the sail shall consist of the same woven ply throughout, however a footshelf of not more than 300 mm width is permitted to be of a different woven cloth.

Rule 3.7.3.3. CONSTRUCTION:
present:

(b) The body of the sail and secondary reinforcement (excluding batten pocket patches and flutter patches) shall consist of the same woven ply throughout.

proposal:

(b) The body of the sail, (excluding footshelf of not more than 300 mm) and secondary reinforcement (excluding batten pocket patches and flutter patches) shall consist of the same woven ply throughout.

Jarek Plaszczyca
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